
What have we been learning this week? 

Week beginning 15/1/24 

 

This week the beautiful snow and ice has supported us to learn about 
the word ‘hard’ and we have been experimenting with putting the ice 
into the sunshine or adding warm water to see what happens. We have 
pretended to be trains and have been painting red double decker    
buses. We have begun our daily toothbrushing this week and the     
children are amazing!  

Book of the week– The Train Ride & Postcard from Paddington in    
London  
Rhyme of the week–  Row, Row, Row your Boat & Wheels on the Bus  

Word of the week–  Hard 

Maths 

This week has seen 
the arrival of two fish 
for our number of the 
week! We have been 
counting two items 
and been learning 
about ‘more’ and ‘less’.  

 

Literacy 

This week we opened the large gift to reveal 
lots of different sized red bus toys. We have 
welcomed them into our small 
world play and enjoyed    
adding people. We looked at 
the front cover of the 
Naughty Bus and think this 
toy bus might not make good 
choices!   

Next Week 

We will be bird watching for the RSPB Great British Birdwatch. We will be learning about 
London and re-creating landmarks we are familiar with in the small world area and on         
pictures / maps. We will count cars we see passing our school and identify different types of 
vehicles and their colour. This term the children will explore and recreate art in the style of 
Wassily Kandinsky for our art display.  

 
Book of the week– Brown Bear, Brown Bear   
Rhyme of the week–  Five little 
Monkeys and London Bridge  

Word of the week–  Heavy  

 

 


